

May 27, 2009

Tommy Foster Discount Imaging 206 Texas Ave. Monroe, LA 71201

Dear Tommy,

I wanted to write you a quick letter to tell you how much we appreciate what you have done for us. Your "Print Assurance" program has turned out to be one of the best business decisions we have made with regards to our printing operations. I appreciate your hard work in analyzing our business and designing a print solution that has made our lives much easier. I have wanted to look at our printing operations for a while now, but just haven't had the time nor the resources to make it happen. My only regret is that we didn't find out about this program years ago.

Not only did you save us a considerable amount of money on our monthly printing costs, the new equipment you installed is incredibly user-friendly and has performed flawlessly. My office staff is thrilled with the new equipment and features, as you could tell when you were here. And your staff did a great job with the installation and follow-up.

I also want to thank you for analyzing and setting up our other company, Venture Marketing, on such short notice.

Take care.

Jeff Elkins, Owner Choice Brands Inc.